
COVID-19 Information and Conditions  

 

Social Distancing:  

• We have a strict limit of 12 children per class and the floor is 

marked to aid children in maintaining social distancing throughout 

the class.  

• Unfortunately we cannot allow any parents or guardians to come 

into the hall. 

• When collecting children from school, teachers must wear visor 

masks and encourage children to leave gaps in the line. 

 

Cleaning & Sanitising:  

• There will be hand sanitiser at the entrance and everyone is 

required to use this on entry to the hall.  

 

Toilets:  

• These will be available for children to use one at a time.  

 

Track & Trace:  

• We will be keeping children in consistent groups for the duration of 

the term. This means we cannot allow pay-as-you go bookings.  

• We have a limit of 12 children per class.  


